
Do you enjoy  

making new friends? 

❖ 

Do you enjoy  

working as part of a team? 

❖ 

Do you like to have fun? 

❖ 

Do you enjoy singing? 

 

The Director of Music,  

Thomas Moore,  

is looking to recruit 

BOYS from school year 4 to 7  

and 

GIRLS from school year 5 upwards 

who are keen to sing  

and eager to learn 

For further information, or to arrange a meeting with the Director of Music,  

whether for an audition or just an informal chat, please contact: 
 

Thomas Moore The Director of Music 

St Matthew’s Church, Northampton NN1 4RY 

01604 791251 

music@stmatthews-northampton.org.uk 
 

Visit www.stmatthews-northampton.org.uk for further information about 

the church and its music 


